
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Monday, 3 July 2017 12:20 PM 
To: Stephen Smith 

Subject: RE: Request for extension - Submission on Group 1 Exposure Drafts 

 
Dear Mr Smith, 
 
I refer to the below correspondence in respect of the Group 1 Awards confirm that the extension 
sought by the Australian Industry Group has been granted.  
 
Accordingly, please file feedback and any comments on the revised Group 1 Exposure Drafts by 5pm, 
Monday 10 July 2017.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Danielle Mezzatesta 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4639 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Stephen Smith [mailto:Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au]  
Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 4:11 PM 

To: AMOD 
Cc: Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: Request for extension - Submission on Group 1 Exposure Drafts 

 
Dear Justice Ross 
 
Despite Ai Group’s best efforts, due a large number of other commitments, we have not been able 
to complete our submissions on the revised Group 1 Exposure Drafts. We would appreciate an 
extension until Monday 10 July 2017 for these submissions if at all possible.  
 
We are close to completing our submissions on the Group 2 revised exposure drafts and we expect 
to file these submissions this afternoon or on Monday 3 July at the latest.  
 
Thank-you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Stephen Smith 

Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 

 

The Australian Industry Group 
51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060 
T: 02 9466 5521 or 0418 461183 
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au 
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